
 

       
        

 
 

 
February 19, 2021 
 
 
Frank Gross, Manager, Transportation & Waste  
County of Oxford  
P.O. Box 1614  
21 Reeve St. 
Woodstock, ON  N4S 7Y3    
 
 
Via e-mail -   fgross@oxfordcounty.ca  
 
 
Re:  Speed Management and Road Safety Review - Oxford Road 17 (Road 74) and Oxford 
Road 30 (11th Line) 
 
At the Woodstock City Council meeting held electronically on February 18, 2021, Council 
considered your presentation on Speed Management and Road Safety Review. The 
following resolution was passed in response: 
 
“That Woodstock City Council supports the recommendations presented by the Oxford 
County Public Works Department regarding Speed & Road Safety Concerns on Oxford 
Road 17 and Oxford Road 30.” 
 
Yours Truly,  
 
 
 
 
Amelia Humphries, City Clerk   
 
Cc: via e-mail - Chloe Senior, Clerk - csenior@oxfordcounty.ca  
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